
 

 

 

 

 

 

PS513/24-25/JNE/KLA 
 
Wednesday 25 June 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Please find the latest newsletter from the Children’s society raising awareness for the 
#LookCloser campaign. 
 
Kind regards 
The Angmering School 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hmhoYU054SR68xAcxsf_eHpiQwS-veCQq7MnsJk_-Js/edit#LookCloser%20E-newsletter%20for%20Partners%20%20%20%20%20%20%20An%20e-newsletter%20for%20partners%20designed%20to%20raise%20awareness%20of%20the%20campaign%20and%20support%20engagement.%20To%20access,%20click%20here.

